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Transition Policy
The purpose of this policy is to highlight Maldwyn Nursery and Family Centre’s policy in relation to transitions, starting at the nursery and moving between rooms. 
Starting at Nursery
All children before starting at Nursery will be given the opportunity for a contract visit. The contract visit will consist of the child, parent/carer visiting the room their child will be going in to. They will meet the room leader and who will be their child’s key worker and have the opportunity to ask any questions they may have. Parents/Carers will share any relevant information with staff such as routines and anything which they use as comfort. 
The child will then be left with the staff in the room while the parent/carer will go to the office to complete their contract and to read relevant policies. Once the paperwork has been completed the parent/carer then has the opportunity to leave their child in the nursery for a couple of hours to get use to the setting. The contract visit should last for a total of roughly 3 hours. 
If any stakeholder believes the child needs more sessions in order to aid the transition then extra transition sessions are planned in.
As a nursery we understand the value of familiarity and understand that some children will need transitional objects to help comfort them, we allow children to bring these items in however will slowly look to phase these items out over time. 
Moving between rooms
Maldwyn Nursery understands the value of familiarity and how children can become attached to particular members of staff and the room they are in. In order to aid the smooth transition between rooms at the nursery we encourage children to visit the room they are going to and become familiar with the staff working in those rooms. This is often on an individual basis depending how many sessions their current key worker believes they may need and how they react to the sessions. 
The current key worker will pass on all relevant information to the new key worker to ensure a complete view of the child is passed on. Parents/carers will receive a report at the end of their time within the room which will also go within their file. 
School Transitions
When children leave the nursery to start school we cooperate with any schools the children are going to and invite the staff in to visit the children so they have the opportunity to get to know the child in a setting which is familiar to them. A report will be produced on each child and passed on to the relevant school so they have a complete picture of the child. 
Flying Start Transitions
Children who are moving from another setting into the nursery will be given the same opportunity for transitions as others. They will be invited for a free contract visit in which they have the opportunity to talk to the staff and their child’s key worker. If transitioning from a different setting then the key worker/room leader will then contact the original setting to gain any relevant information. 
If a child is leaving our setting to go to another one then we will encourage that setting with permission from the parent to get in contact to find out any relevant information. 
This policy was implemented at Maldwyn Nursery and Family Centre on November 2021 by Ian Hancocks Nursery Manager
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